
 

          August 15, 2023 

                                 PNW Timberlands Closed to Public Access 

                                                  Extreme Fire Risk 

 

Due to the elevated wildfire conditions,  BTG Pactual PNW Funds III, IV timberlands are 

closed to all forms of Public Access in Oregon and Washington. This includes all land in 

Columbia, Jackson and Josephine counties in Oregon.  This closure will remain in effect 

until further notice.  

Public roads that are on BTG Pactual forestlands will remain open, but no walk-in access 

will be allowed. 

 
 


